Spring has finally arrived!



WYANDOTTE CLASS OF 1965

Stand up - Look Alive - We're the Class of '65

April 1, 2008

New Webpage: http://www.geocitiescom/wyandottedassof1965/

By Donna Albright:

Classmate John Taylor answered my plea for help with maintaining the class webpage. He worked with me extensively and I'm sure I drove him completely crazy many times; however, with his knowledge and creativity I believe the website is fun and easy to use. Please check it out and share it with others. We will be updating it periodically so save the address!

On the Deceased Members link those photos that are highlighted have obituaries with the photo. Click on the photo to see the obit. Also, if you have any information about any classmates listed please let us know. We would like to have everything updated.

AND if you have any information on any classmate that we do not have listed, please send us that information as well.



Please check the Missing Classmates link. If you know the whereabouts of any classmate listed please let me know at:

sonnylake_99@yahoo.com

I will then update my database. We are planning our 45th year reunion for 2010 and would like to invite everyone to attend.

Check out the comments page to see what fellow classmates had to say about our 40 year reunion!

Check out the links on our new webpage!

We'd love to see everyone at the 45 year reunion!!

Inside this issue:

New Webpage	1
Picnic	1
Reunion 2010	2
Dinner at Zarda's	2

Mark your calendar for our upcoming picnic!!!!

We are planning a picnic and would love to see everyone there. Below are the details!

Place: Wyandotte County Lake- Shelter # 10

Day: Saturday
Date: May 31, 2008

Time: Noon to 4:00

Cost: **\$5 per person** to pay for the shelter

house and the burgers! We'll put the grill on at noon and eat at 1:00... ...

Please bring a covered dish to share.

Burgers, hot dogs, buns, soda, ice, plates, napkins, utensils will be furnished.

Please come and renew old friendships! We always have such a good time and would love

for you to join us!

Special points of interest:

- ? New Webpage design
- ? Picnic at the Lake
- ? 45 year reunion
- ? Committee Members

Reunion 2010

We had such a great turnout for the reunion in 2005, that we are planning another in 2010 for our 45-year reunion.

We will be meeting soon to do some brainstorming for ideas on where, when , etc... .but we do know it will be in the summer or early fall of 2010 for sure.

If you have any ideas or suggestions on what you would like to see or do at our next reunion, we'd love to hear from you. Drop us a line at:

sonnylake_99@yahoo.com

Then our committee will put them all together and determine what would be the most feasible and wanted by all.

Your committee members will be:

Donna Albright-chairman

Patti Bond, Diane Bailey, Virginia Greer, Marilyn Young, Craig Delich, Jim Schwartzman, Blanche Bunce, JoAnne Smith, and Nick Djajich

Please check our webpage for our missing classmates and if you know the



whereabouts of anyone please contact us or have them contact us. We would really appreciate your help in finding those classmates... ..

See you soon!

Please help us update our database!

If you have moved or changed your email address or phone number since our last reunion in 2005 please contact us so we can update our database.

With the 45 year reunion coming in just 2 years we want to have the most current information for our database.

You may visit the webpage and fill out the contact information.

Or you may email the information to Donna Albright at:

Sonnylake_99@yahoo.com

Or you may mail it to:

Wyandotte Class of 1965

C/O Donna Albright

7442 Tauromee Avenue

Kansas City, Kansas 66112

Please send us the following information:

Name, address, phone #, cell #, email address, name of spouse, and whatever other info you would like to share. I am trying to update our database with as

Have you moved or changed your email or phone number since our last reunion?

much info as possible. Thanks for your help! Hope to hear from you soon and to see you at the next reunion in 2010!!

2007 Fall Dinner at Zarda's BBQ

We met at Zarda's BBQ in November of 2007 for good food and the good company of fellow classmates.

We had a nice turnout for the dinner. We had the back room reserved just for the Class of 1965. It was really nice to be able to gather and remember old times.

We would love to see more of our classmates at the next gathering in May! Hope you will come to the picnic. Bring your spouse or friend and join at Wyandotte County Lake!



Friends remembering the good old days at dinner!

Page 2 WYANDOTTE CLASS OF 1965